
 

 
 
 

 
Mid North Coast LHD Responses 

 
Dear Member, 

 
The Mid North Coast Local Health District has provided formal responses to the HSU 
regarding outstanding issues at the Port Macquarie Base Hospital. The issues are as 
follows: 
 

1. Nauseous Linen Allowance Back Payment. 
2. Body Holding Facility Refurbishment. 
3. HSA Trial. 

 
The correspondence can be viewed HERE, HERE and HERE.  The HSU asks that 
members carefully read the responses.   
 
On Thursday 19th December, an extraordinary sub-branch meeting is being convened in 
Education Room 2 starting at 12:00PM.  
 
All members are encouraged to attend this meeting to discuss management’s 
correspondences and how the sub-branch is to respond. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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